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Notes from the Office of the President 
 
Lake Arlington....what can I say?  It has been a 
good lake for me.  We had to switch from Joe 
Pool to Arlington due to high water.  Who would 
have thought?  A month ago most lakes in our 
area were too low to fish and now they are too high to fish.  I know that we 
can be thankful for all the rain but I have to say we have had enough. 
  
I also want to say a special thinks to all my fellow Bassmaters at the weigh-in 
for the acknowledgement to me for winning the tournament.  I know the Lord 
has blessed me with such good friends and fellow fisher persons as you all. 
  
Thanks again, 
J.D. 

 
 

TBF Federation News: The Junior State Qualifier is just around the corner so if you know 
kids age 11 to 14 that would like an opportunity to fish and advance for chances of scholar-
ship money getting them to sign up. 
 
 
Membership: We currently have 37 members. 
 
Treasury: Our current Treasury balance is $1215.53.Looking forward to another great non-
profitable year. 
 
Youth: It is that time of the year to start asking for door prize donations for our 9th Annual 
Kids Fishing Tournament in July. 
 
Calcutta: Our Calcutta was won by JD so we will start it over on June 6. 


